
On a trip carried out with our member, Delta Air Lines, ALTA was present at the International Air Safety 
Summit (IASS), of the Flight Safety Foundation (FSF). The conference was held from November 7th to 9th, 
in Atlanta, USA. 

Our Director of Safety and Operations, Virginio Corrieri, participated in the panel “A Highlight on Safety 
Data and Information Sharing from Latin America”, alongside Capt. Craig T. Hoskins, VP Safety, Security & 
Technical Affairs, and Santiago Saltos, Regional Safety Director, both from Airbus, having Henry Gourdji, 
Director, Safety Strategy and Policy, from the Flight Safety Foundation as moderator.  

ALTA and the FSF are both dedicated to promoting and enhancing the safest possible global aviation. In 
this regard, the organizations signed a MoU designed in support of this shared goal.   

Our thanks to Dr. Hassan Shahidi, President and CEO, Mark Millam, Technical Programs and Events, Henry 

Gourdji, Director, Safety Strategy and Policy, and Sophia Ghezai, Program Director at Flight Safety 

Foundation. 

 

From left to right: Capt. Craig, Santiago Saltos, Henry Gourdji, and Virginio Corrieri 
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Virginio Corrieri, Ana Persiani, Head of Training at ALTA, and Capt. Jorge Campbell, Director of Safety at 
Copa Airlines 

 

 

 

 

 


